
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Chris Wright [wrightsr@ipa.net]

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 07:25 AM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Mexican Amethyst Gallery

06/23/2009

 

Welcome to Wrights Rock Shop 
  

I added the Mexican Amethyst Gallery on 
6/23/09. The location is virtually closed due to 
the drug trade. I know of no one operating or 
visiting the area. 
 
These specimens are inexpensive. 
 
Please mention that you are a member of 
Wrights Mineral News for your 10% discount. 
 
Chris 
Update 
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